
 

NEWSLETTER 

September 24, 2015 
● Run For Education - Our class will be running in the jog-a-thon on Friday, 

September 25th, from 8:30 - 8:50.  It is also CRAZY SOCK DAY!  Please make 
sure your child is dressed in comfortable running clothes and shoes, and also 
brings a water bottle.  If you are able to help out at this event or just want to 
come cheer us on, we would love to see you!  Please turn in all pledge money 
by Tuesday, September 29th.  

● Book Reports - Our first book report is due on October 9th. Students should 
have all chosen a contemporary fiction chapter book by now and should have 
started reading it.  All students have received the white paper for their book 
jacket reports.  I showed the kids how to fold their papers and modeled where 
the need to write their reports and the requirements for the illustrations. 
They are allowed to type the report and cut & glue their paragraphs onto the 
white paper.  They need to draw and illustrate themselves, no clip art.  If you 
have any questions about the book report please let me know.  Students will 
be sharing their reports orally with the class the week of Oct. 12th.  

● Field Trip Money - If you still have not turned in your field trip money ($40), 
please turn it in as soon as possible.  You are also able to pay it in increments, 
$20 now and $20 in the spring.  

● Book Orders - September Scholastic Book Orders arrived yesterday and were 
sent home.  The October Book Order catalog will go home next week in the 
Thursday Folder.  It will be due on October 16th. 

● Dance Show - Tickets are on sale now in the office for our Dance Show on 
October 20th.  Our class will be performing at 6:00 pm and 7:00 pm.  Be sure 
to buy your tickets in advance, as they do sell out! 

● PTC Membership - Right now our PTC is having a membership drive.  Please 
consider joining our PTC, as they are a huge supporter of our students and 
school programs! 

 

 

 

 


